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TO ALL STUDENTS 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 
 

As you are aware, the 2024/2025 Academic Year commenced on 30th September, 

2024 and End-of-Semester examinations had been scheduled to commence on 9th 

December, 2024 and end on 21st December, 2024. This has however been disrupted 

by the participation of some of our lecturers in a strike action that is unprotected.  

We request all students to continue attending classes during this time and report any 

disruptions to their respective Directors of School. The University Management is 

working hard to ensure that there is provision of meaningful learning experiences 

during this period.  

Please note that you are supposed to sign the Nominal Roll and attend not less than 

75% of the total contact hours of each of the prescribed course unit, to be eligible to 

sit the End-of-Semester examinations. 

We urge you to stay informed through official University communication channels 

such as website, Student portal and official social media accounts regarding any 

changes in the academic schedule and mode of teaching.  

For further information, please contact info.academic@tukenya.ac.ke. 

 

Dr. Moses W. Wamalwa 
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